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WEEKLY REFLECTION – 

 

 

F O R  Y O U R  D I A R Y  

 

Tuesday 9th January 

Arundel Wetlands Trip – Y5/6 

 

If you have any news, children's achievements out of school or community events you would like to 

see in the newsletter, please do let Mr. Murray know.   

Head Teacher Message 

An interesting start to the term 

with a lot of water! We have 

had a playground flood and 

water coming into the 

building so we are looking 

forward to some dry weather. 

We are happy to be back 

and to have seen you. 

I have talked to the children a 

lot this week about how much 

we care about them. We are 

committed to providing a safe 

and nurturing environment 

where all children receive a 

broad and balanced 

curriculum. 

We are grateful for all of the 

support you give us and look 

forward to working with you 

this term to provide even 

more excitement. 

  – Mr. Murray 

Thank you 

For all of the presents, cards 

and nice messages we all 

received prior to Christmas. 

We are all very grateful. 

Thank you to you all and 

Happy New Year. 

 

 
 

Love…bears all things, 

believes all things, 

hopes all things, 

endures all things. 

Love never ends.’ 

(1 Corinthians 13:7-8) 

 

After School Clubs 

A reminder that club letters came out on Thursday and all after school 

clubs will start next week. 

We are grateful to the staff who volunteer their time to provide these 

extra-curricular opportunities for the children. 

If you need a letter, then please come into the office. There are still 

spaces available in some of the clubs. 

Mrs Hine will be busy putting the club list up on the windows in the 

corridor. Thank you. 

Beach Walk 

We are planning to do our beach 

walk on Monday afternoon next 

week. This will require all pupils to 

have a coat and clothes to keep 

warm. The lane is muddy so wellies or 

a change of shoes you are happy to 

get muddy is essential. 

We want all children to take part for 

their physical and mental wellbeing 

and we are looking forward to having 

a ‘memorable experience’ together 

on Monday. 

Thank you for your support in making 

the children’s education exciting and 

memorable. 

SIAMS REPORT 

You can find the recent 

SIAMS – Statutory Inspection 

of Anglican and Methodist 

Schools – report on our 

website. 

It is in the School Data 

section. 

It gives a great insight into 

some of the excellent work 

the whole community has 

worked on in the last 15 

months. 

If you have any questions, 

then please come in. 



   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Term Dates 

 

Tuesday 9th January – Y5/6 visit to Arundel Wetlands Trip 

Tuesday 9th January -  West Sussex Support Visit 

Wednesday 10th January – Y5/6 Swimming starts 

Wednesday 17th January – Diocesan Visit 

Thursday 18th January – NSPCC Assembly 

Thursday 18th January – Indoor Athletics 

Thursday 25th January – Year 2 NSPCC Assembly 

Friday 26th January – Windlesham Cross Country Finals 

Thursday 1st February – Y5/6 STEM Day  

Monday 5th February – Ford Recycling Visit  

Friday 9th February – Last day of half term. 

Monday 19th February – INSET Day 

Thursday 22nd February – Y3/4 Mary Rose Trip 

Monday 26th February – Y5/6 Boys indoor Countdown Cricket tournament 

Tuesday 26th March – TLA Choir Event @ 17:30 

Thursday 28th March – Y3/4 Book Look 

 

 

 

 

This is not an 

exhaustive list. I 

will add new 

dates in red as 

they come in. 

 

Teachers may 

message via 

Dojo with class 

related 

information. 



 


